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Greetings, ladies!

Our registration is open for this year's getaway. Go to our website
(http:/Awww.smewfallgetaway.com/) and follow instructions. You will pay on artival (check or
cash), beginning at 4:30 p.m, on Friday, September 26. We already have a number registered. So
now we look forward to you all registering to attend our event and enjoy the fellowship,
inspiration, and relaxation. Our speakers and their topics are Marie Lakin—*She laughs because
she knows her future,” Cindi Clark—“She laughs with those who laugh,” and Vicki Wallace—
“She laughs in the face of adversity.”

We have a special treat in store on Saturday morning! The Enoch Contemporary Ballet will
perform for us, This group is made up of Christian young ladies and has recently returned from
performing in Europe, Our love offering will go to bless them.

Just to remind you, bring snacks if you like, and bring something for our drawing right after
Saturday's lunch. We have two craft offerings; you can do either, both, or none, And for those of
you brave souls who ask, the zipline will “zip" if at least 10 sign up for it. We have Tana and
Terry once again for our Buck Bald supper/concert.

Please pass this news on to your friends and encourage them to attend.

Let us know any questions, suggestions, or comments you have. You can reply to
susancalderonmx@yahoo.com. We look forward to seeing you in just a few months,

Blessings with prayers and love,
Your SMCWFG Planning Committee



